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JACOB HARMAN, MAYOR 
 

February 29, 2024 
 
 

Dear Fellow Residents: 
 
The next upcoming meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday, March 4, 2024, 
at 8:00 p.m. at Village Hall.  We welcome your attendance and participation. 
 
Please note that the annual Village tax bill has been mailed out.  Please feel free to call the 
Village office to confirm that the mailing information on record is current and correct. We 
appreciate your prompt attention to avoid any delays in remittance. In addition, please remind 
your gardener that permits must be renewed at Village Hall for the 2024 season.  Only those 
gardeners holding valid permits will be permitted to work in the Village. 
 
Road Program update…...The final phase of paving for the National Grid project will be 
commencing in the Spring, and the Village road program will be completed during that period.  
It is anticipated that the program will be performed over a 4-to-6-week period at which point all 
Village roads will have been modified. To avoid any inconvenience, notices will be sent out 
alerting residents which roads will be closed while the work is performed. Thank you for your 
patience during this program.  
 
We are also aware that certain roads which are the responsibility of ‘Nassau County’ have 
experienced flooding at times and have had an impact on our Village.  We recognize the 
importance of this matter and have been working closely with County representatives to get 
this resolved.  
 
As always, please feel free to let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We look 
forward to seeing you on Monday evening. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

Jake Harman 
Mayor 


